
SUBARU, 

SUBJECT Removal of protective plastic seat covers 

The seats of all new Subaru vehicles are covered with a clear plastic protective covering to protect the seats 
from becoming soiled during shipment from the manufacturing facility to the dealership. This clear plastic 
covering must be removed from the scats by the dealer during the Pre-Delivery Inspection, prior to delivery 
of the vehicle to the retail purchaser or prior to use of the vehicle in demonstrator service to conform to 
applicable Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standards. 

VEHICLE SERVICING PERFORMED BY UNTRAINED PERSONS COULD RESULT IN SERIOUS INJURY TO THOSE PERSONS OR TO OTHERS. 
Subaru Service Bulletins are intended tor use by protessional technicians ONLY They are wllllen lo inform hose lechnlcians 01 condllions thal may occur in some vehicles or lo provide inlormallon lhal could assis1 
in the proper servicing of the vehicle Prooerly trained Iechnuans have the equipment took safety Ins!ructms and know how to do the lob correctly and safely It a condition IS described DO NOT assume lhal this 
%Nice Bulletin applies 10 your vehicle or thal your vehicle will have lhal condillon 
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